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Key dates 
Term dates 
 

First Half: Wednesday 3rd 
January ï Friday 9th  
 
February Half term: Monday 
12th February ï Friday 16th 
 
February Second Half: 
Monday 19th February ï 
Thursday 29th March 

It has come to the 
schools attention 
there has been 
some incidents 
between students 
using the chat 
functions on games 
consoles and 
computers. 
 
Oak Lodge School 
0208 444 6711 
info@oaklodge.barnet.
sch.uk  
     

  

  

Parent/carers of CYP with SEND have the opportunity 
to meet local health professionals and talk about what 
is important to them on the 1st February 2018. This is 
part of a health training event organised by the Clinical 
Commissioning Group (CCG) and Barnet Parent 
Carer Forum. Please note that the venue has changed 
and the event will now be held at Stephens House and 
Gardens in Finchley. The session is free but booking 
required:  
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/barnet-health-
conference-exploring-your-local-health-services-

tickets-41383500163  
  
 

Class 14 had their first experience in using 
the schoolôs new virtual reality goggles. 
We really enjoyed exploring the different 
environments, including Dubai and the 
Mars Rover. 
  
 

We are happy to announce the raffle 

raised £693 for Hearts of Oak.  

The celebration of achievement will now take 
place on: 
The 6

th
 of February at 2pm for the Upper 

school 
The 8

th
 of February at 2pm for the Sixth form 

Please return your attendance forms ASAP  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/barnet-health-conference-exploring-your-local-health-services-tickets-41383500163
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/barnet-health-conference-exploring-your-local-health-services-tickets-41383500163
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/barnet-health-conference-exploring-your-local-health-services-tickets-41383500163
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We had been told the best chips in town are at óSamôsô cafe in 
North Finchley. So, the Travel and Tourism group had to find 
their way to óSamôsô using public transport.  The first bus took a 
long time to come so we visited The Lodge Shop!  We then took 
three buses. It was worth it. The chips at Samôs were great!  
 



 

Class 1 had such a great day out at The London Transport 
Museum! We went first to Stanfordôs and found Oak Lodge 
School on their huge map on the floor! In the London Transport 
Museum we saw first the very old horse-drawn buses on the top 
floor. We worked our way down to the modern buses and tubes 
on the bottom floor. We even tried the tube simulator! Our work 
shop with Julie was such fun! We want to go again!!!! 
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Sixth form students have been 
learning about China in their 
Tourism lessons in preparation for 
our Chinese New Year 
celebrations . 


